
June 12, 2015 
 
 
 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
Richard Hemstad Building 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W. 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
To the attention of:  Administrative Law Judge Rayne Pearson 
                                     Sally Brown, Senior Assistant Attorney General 
                                     Jim Ward 
                                     John Cupp 
 
Subject:                       UW-143617 
                                     T&T Professional Services 
 
Re:       Petition to Intervene 
 
 
I have been advised by Jim Ward and John Cupp of the notice of a prehearing conference in the matter noted 
above, scheduled for Monday, June 15, 2015 at 10:30 a.m.. 
 
As the purpose of the hearing is to take interventions, establish dates for distribution of evidence and workpapers, 
identify issues in the proceeding, and determine other matters, please accept this as my petition to intervene in 
this matter. 
 
The Class B water system known as the Piper System, currently owned and operated by T&T Professional Services, 
is located on my personal property at 4795 N.E. North Tolo Road, Bainbridge Island, WA.  For the last year I have 
represented the nine families on the Piper System.  This representation can be evidenced in my participation in 
hearings, submission of online comments, active investigation and partnership with various State of Washington 
agencies including the UTC, the State Department of Health, the Kitsap County Health Department, the 
Department of Ecology and the Kitsap Public Utility District.  We are actively engaged in determining the status of 
the water system and planning for its replacement due to obsolescence and lost capacity.   
 
I seek to protect my interests as a property owner in this matter, as well as insuring that the nine families on this 
water system are given every consideration and protection for outstanding matters regarding the Piper System 
and its ultimate transfer of ownership including but not limited to time we need to plan for replacement, potential 
succession in ownership (and to whom that transfer would occur), and the decommissioning of at least one if not 
more auxiliary wells that are part of the Piper System and located on my property as well as adjacent to my 
property on land owned by Tom and Janice Camburn.  The Kitsap Public Health Department can speak to the Piper 
System history as well as the outstanding requirement for the decommissioning of the well(s) defined as auxiliary 
that are part of the system. 
 
Please accept my petition for intervention.  I am providing my contact information here: 
 
Robin (Roberta Rene) Moeur 
4795 N.E. North Tolo Road 
Bainbridge Island, WA  98110 
(206) 714-6267 


